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Galloway Township, NJ- The Manahawkin Instructional Site of The Richard Stockton College 
of New Jersey will be offering a free, interactive technology session on Jan. 20, 2014, which is 
Martin Luther King, Jr. Day of Service.  
 
Stockton volunteers Mark Pezzotta and Matt Kappe will be hosting this event to help anyone in 
need of assistance with basic operations of modern electronic devices. Some examples of 
common issues are, but not limited to, basic operations of popular tablet devices and laptops, 
email setup and internet security.  
 
This program is open to the public, but scheduled appointments are encouraged. The event 
begins at 9:30 a.m. and ends at 2 p.m. at the instructional site at 712 Bay Ave., Manahawkin. 
 
Appointments are one-on-one and will last no longer than 20 minutes. Please bring electronic 
devices that are no older than three years. 

To schedule an appointment, please contact Mark Pezzotta at the Stockton Manahawkin 
Instructional Site by calling (609)-626-3883, or by email, at Mark.Pezzotta@stockton.edu.  
 
If calling, please have the following information ready; if contacting via email, please list the 
following: The type of electronic device(s) you are requesting assistance with and any additional 
information that will help our volunteers better prepare to assist you more efficiently. 
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